NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

04 April 2022

MS. SHEILA S. ANGELES

General Manager

MAGNIFICENT SHIPMANAGEMENT CORPORATION
G/F Knights of Rizal Building, Bonifacio Drive,

Port Area, Manila

Tel. Nos. 5313-6952 / 0998-9647085

Email: magnificentshipmanagement@gmail.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED OF CONTRACT NO. LOG MSSP 2022-02-010-ZCT
Re: Operation and Maintenance (O/M) of NPC Tugboat No. 1 including Labor
and Materials for One (1) Year
PR No. S2-VOD20-034 / PB210111-NC00438 (PB3/NP4

Dear Ms. Angeles:

We are pleaséd to inform you that the Contract for the Operation and Maintenance (O/M) of
NPC Tugboat No. 1 including Labor and Materials for One (1) Year has been approved.

As to the approved request for the advance implementation under this contract wherein you
conformed, the contract eventually became effective on 15 February 2022.

You may now coordinate directly to Mr. Timoteo T. Diacor - Manager, Visayas Operations
Department, SPUG with mobile no. 0928-6292869 for the details of the contract
implementation.

ATTY. MELCHOR P. RIDULME
OIC, Senior Vice—PVi/dem & COO

Attachment:
Cf: Mr. A. P. Japon— VP, Admin & Finance
Ms. M. B. Guinto — SDM, Administration

Mr. R. A. Villarin — Manager, Logistics Dept.
Mr. Y. H. Darayan — Manager, MOD-SPUG

Received and- Acknowledged:

Date: v e/
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